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April 24, 2013 

 

Re: Resolution for Portland cement concrete paving of the alley between Winnebago Street and 

Mississippi Street from 17
th

 Street to East Avenue. 

 

 

Dear Honorable Mayor and Finance & Personnel Committee Members: 

 

The reference resolution is recommended to be adopted and refereed to the 2014 Capital 

Improvement Program for funding.  Attached are two estimates. The first estimate is to pave the 

alley which 80% of the cost is the property owner responsibility and 20% of the cost is the City’s 

responsibility.  The second is to install storm sewer which is 100% the City’s cost. 

 

If you have any question or concerns please feel free to contact me. 

 

Sincerely; 

 

 

 

Randy Turtenwald, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

enclosures 

 

 

 

 

 

 


